
From: Duncan Craig   
Sent: 21 April 2023 16:37 
To: Licensing   
Cc: Martin Key   
Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 (Variation) RE: Diamond Lounge, 17 -19 Barr Street, Newtown, 
Birmingham, B19 3EH 
 
Dear Licensing  
 
Apologies, in my previous email I forgot to state that the applicant has also instructed me to offer a 
further two conditions as follows:  
 

• The premises will have an operational dispersals policy and noise management plan  

• The smoking area will be cleared of patrons from 3:30am 
 
Please could this email also be placed before members in advance.  
 
Once again, I have copied Environmental Health. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  

Duncan Craig 
Barrister                                                                                                                                                                                    
      
 


